DEPARTMENT OF RESOURCE MANAGEMENT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

(Board of Supervisors)
The County of Solano does not discriminate against persons with disabilities and is an accessible facility. If you wish to attend this meeting and you will require assistance
in order to participate, please contact Paris Stovell, Department of Resource Management at the address and phone number listed above at least 24 hours in advance of
the event to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting.

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Solano County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to consider a 10
month and 15 day extension of an urgency interim ordinance imposing a temporary moratorium on the
cultivation or processing of industrial hemp within the unincorporated areas of the County of Solano.

Summary of proposed ordinance: The ordinance prohibits, as a land use matter, the cultivation or
processing of industrial hemp within the unincorporated area of the County of Solano, beginning January 1,
2020. This prohibition supersedes any registration issued by the Solano County Agricultural Commissioner
for the cultivation of industrial hemp.

The Board of Supervisors will also consider finding that the extension of the interim urgency ordinance is
exempt from further environmental review under the General Rule Exemption of Section 15061(b)(3) of
Title 14 of the California Code of Regulations because there is no possibility that the project may have a
significant effect on the environment.

Any person wishing to comment on the proposed ordinance and/or review the information contained within
the project file may do so at the Solano County Department of Resource Management, Planning Division,
County Administration Center, 675 Texas Street, Suite 5500, Fairfield. In addition, a copy of the proposed
ordinance and related staff report will be available by 5:00 p.m. the Friday prior to the meeting at
www.solanocounty.com under Quick Clicks, Board Meetings.

If you challenge the proposed consideration in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or
someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered
to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public hearing.

The hearing will be held in the Board of Supervisors' Chambers, County Administration Center, 1! Floor,
675 Texas Street, Fairfield on Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. or as soon thereafter as the
matter may be heard. Interested persons may appear and be heard at that time.

Birgitta Corsello
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors,
County of Solano, State of California

Please publish as a DISPLAY Ad one time in the News Section of the:
Daily Republic on Thursday, November 7, 2019

Please publish as a LEGAL AD one time in the legal section of the:
Dixon Tribune on Wednesday, November 6, 2019

Benicia Herald on Wednesday, November 6, 2019

Winters Express on Wednesday, November 13, 2019

Rio Vista River News Herald on Thursday, November 7, 2019

Vacaville Reporter on Thursday, November 7, 2019

Vallejo Times Herald on Thursday, November 7, 2019



